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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

MONTEREY COUNTY CONVENTION AND VISITORS BUREAU LAUNCHES 
NEW CLIENT ADVISORY BOARD FOR 2018 

 
MONTEREY, Calif., December 19, 2017 – The Monterey County Convention and Visitors Bureau 
(MCCVB) has selected The Kliman Group to facilitate a new Client Advisory Board (CAB) for 2018. CAB is 
a representative group of professional meeting planners and industry leaders who will meet periodically 
to offer knowledge of the meeting and hospitality industry and advice on strategy and innovative 
programs for MCCVB group sales and services initiatives.  
  
“The creation of the new Client Advisory Board will help us better understand the meeting community 
and how we can best meet or exceed their expectations,” says Mark McMinn, Vice President of Sales for 
the MCCVB. “It’s about being innovative, inspiring and providing exemplary services to our groups and 
meeting professionals. It’s about being a valued asset to that community and helping us to better 
promote our awe-inspiring destination.” 
  
The Kliman Group, based in Santa Rosa, California, will invite potential members to join the Advisory 
Board for a two-year term. The organization will provide consulting services and actively assist the 
MCCVB in developing creative CAB events and meetings with the goal of generating productive dialogue, 
new ideas and timely feedback regarding critical sales, marketing and operations plans and spending.   
  
“We are thrilled to be working together with the leaders of the Monterey County Convention and 
Visitors Bureau,” says David Kliman, President of The Kliman Group. “The new Advisory Board will be a 
catalyst for the creation of market centric, client focused ideas capable of generating new revenue 
streams and operational efficiencies for Monterey County.” 

 
Kliman, who will be spearheading the MCCVB CAB, is a hospitality industry leader with more than 30 
years of experience in meeting facilitation, strategic planning, business development, global sales and 
marketing and operations management. Kliman has served as International Chairman of Meeting 
Professionals International (MPI) and on the U.S. White House Council of Travel and Tourism. 
 

The new MCCVB CAB will begin meeting in early 2018. To learn more about hosting meetings and 
inspired moments in Monterey County, please visit MeetinMonterey.com. 
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ABOUT MONTEREY COUNTY CONVENTION & VISITORS BUREAU  
The Monterey County Convention & Visitors Bureau (MCCVB) is a 501c6 organization that drives 
tourism for Monterey County. Tourism is the largest industry on the Monterey Peninsula and the second largest in 
the County. The MCCVB is a partnership of the hospitality community and local governments that aims to drive 
business growth through compelling marketing and targeted sales initiatives that maximize the benefits of tourism 
to our guests, members and the community. Travel spending in Monterey County was more than $2.8 billion in 
2016, representing a 3.6 percent increase from 2015. Visitors also generated $115 million in local tax receipts, a 
5.8 percent increase and supported more than 25,000 jobs. 
 
 
 


